
Summer Term

Please make sure your child
comes to school at 8:35am
everyday. Every morning in

preparation for the
upcoming  SATs tests, we are

doing extra work on
arithmetic and reasoning so

it is important that all
children arrive on time

ready for this extra learning.
Thank you! 

SATs week starts on Monday 12  May
2025. 

th

Monday: Grammar and spelling.
Tuesday: Reading.

Wednesday: Arithmetic and reasoning 1.
Thursday: Reasoning 2

We are continuing to develop our writing skills through a
variety of different tasks such as balanced arguments, letter

writing and stories. 

In maths, we will be finishing our learning on shapes and
coordinates before revising all our key learning from year 6 in

preparation for our SATs and our move up to year 7.

We will be continuing our learning on the Second World War
by looking at how life was like for children during this time and

for soldiers on the front line.

Light and reflection: we will be learning about sources of
light, how light travels and how our eyes are protected

from the light.

Zarah Hussain - Islamic art and caligraphy.
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Upcoming events

What we're learning next half term

English

Maths

History

Science

Art


